- Executive Board Meeting 3 May 1988
- Attending: Kiger, Rudisill, Matuszak, Martsching, Knight, Reynolds, Kahl, Yoke
- Lee Rudisill lead a discussion concerning the necessity for one person to be responsible for the provision and sale of all non-archival items offered by the Society, e.g., Beginner's Kits, forms, used books, etc.
- Lee Rudisill reported that she had consulted Ball Studios about photograph reproducing, but had no response, so she feels that we are free to invite anyone else who presents an acceptable offer.
- John Matuszak is worried that the check for use of the Senior Center in March has not yet cleared . . . advised just to wait awhile longer.
- A discussion on the possibility of an Everton workshop in the fall followed. Becky Kiger has contacted them, but has received no reply. Danell Knight and Damaris Reynolds were not impressed with the workshop at Cottagee Grove which they attended. Inasmuch as Salem has scheduled a workshop in October, Becky should write to Everton, clarifying our situation, and possibly defer our interest until next year.
- Mabelle Martsching reported on some queries which belong to Linn Co. She also said that Mr. Milligan wishes to trade some of his Linn County books for our Benton Co. 19 1910 Census. This should involve the person to be designated in Paragraph (1).
- Damaris Reynolds suggested that at our next meeting announcement should be made concerning the June pot-luck.
- Our next meeting must be kept short since Edna Wiese wishes to present her program at 1:30 pm.

MID-VALLEY GENEALOGICAL SOCIETY 14 May 1988

The meeting was called to order by the president, Lee Rudisill.

The minutes were read, corrected and approved.

The treasurer's report indicated a balance of \$717.09.

There were no new members or guests.

Charles Dodge of the Book Committee reported on a new magazine beginning publication: Journal of Genealogy. He is expecting the arrival of three new books: Virginia's Colonial Soldiers, Vital Records Handbook and Researcher's Guide to American Genealogy.

Lee Rudisill noted the receipt of various publications, brochures and advertising for photo reproducing.

Damaris Reynolds announced that the Horner Museum is sponsoring a four-day tour of Eastern Oregon and Washington. She reported the receipt of a check for \$22.45 from the Thrift Shop. She reminded the members of the pot-luck next month.

Zira Kahl reminded us of the program for next month featuring a talk on China by Damaris Reynolds and Gretchen Morris.

The meeting was adjourned.

Edna Wiese presented an invaluable program demonstrating many features of publishing.

Respectfully submitted,

Mary A. Yoke